
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Kemble, Rebecca
To: Sustainable Madison Committee
Subject: Item #5 on your agenda - PFAS
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:15:51 PM


Dear Members of the Sustainable Madison Committee - 


I'm not able to attend your meeting this afternoon so am writing in support of your draft letter
regarding actions the City should take regarding PFAS contamination.


I wholeheartedly support your call to revive the PFAS Task Force, create better public
information and communications about PFAS dangers and clean-up efforts, and conduct a
health impact assessment to evaluate and communicate to the public the health risks of
eating contaminated fish.​


I would be happy to co-sponsor any legislation to move these items forward.


Thanks for your commitment to the health of our community!


Rebecca​ Kemble
District 18 Alder
Madison Common Council
608 347-8097
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